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Good Day Ms. Jones,

I am writing to share my opposition with you to the subject referenced proposed zoning changes. As a Mims
property owner, adding more high density properties would negatively affect the charm of the small city. People
move to Mims to spread out and enjoy nature, not to be on top of each other and stuck in traffic. Brevard County has
been expanding very rapidly, let’s keep some spaces green and quaint.

Thank you,
Katelyn Walker

Sent from my iPhone
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